
 

 

 

 Amelia made her AR goal last week! Great work!  

 AR goals were slightly higher this 9 weeks.  
Please make sure you are reading with your 
child each night and sending in the book when 
they are ready to take their AR comprehension 
test. You may also write this in their green  
folder. 

 Thank you to all the chaperones that were able 
to join us on the trip. It was such a great trip 
and I think everyone had fun!  

 Students may wear shorts on all days except 
Mass days (typically Friday).  

 We will begin practicing for our graduation soon! 
Students will be assigned a job for the Mass and 
will be expected to work on their part at home. 
We will also practice multiple times in the 
church prior to our big day!  

 Easter Monday (21st) will be an e-learning day.  
I will be sending home a small packet on Friday 
for your child to complete while they are at 
home.  This will be used to determine attend-
ance for the day.  

 The last 10 days of school will be used as our 
“Countdown to First Grade.” We will participate 
in multiple special activities during this time 
frame.  Please be on the lookout for a special 
flyer that will have more details! I will also be 
looking for a few donations and helpers for our 
“Field Day” event.  

Kindergarten News 
What We Are Learning This 

Week 

Religion: Holy Week 

Reading: Problem Solvers 

Story: What’s The Big Idea, Molly? 

Spelling: Ending Blends, -lf, -lk, -lt 

Heart Words: Review 

Vocabulary: decide, opinion, ragged, marvel, 
grateful 

Skill: Sequencing 

Math: Numbers 11-100 

Science: Plant Growth 

Mrs. Sullivan~ sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

April 14th — April 18th 

Important Dates 

April 14th-18th: Holy Week 

April 15th: Happy Birthday, Ms. Marta! 

April 18th: Eevee’s Special Day! 

Live Stations of the Cross 

April 20th: Easter 

April 21st: E-Learning Day 

April 30th — May 2nd: BOGO Book Fair 

May 16th: Kindergarten Graduation 8:15am 


